
 
 
  
   

 
 
 

                                                01260 730123                                    www.congletonhigh.com 

 

Transport for Sixth Form Students 
 
To find details of bus services to Congleton High School, please see: 
https://congletonhigh.com/parents/bus-services  

 
Sixth Form students will need to contact Transport Service Solutions on Tel:0300 123 
5012 to check if they will be able to travel on one of these bus services.  
 
Cheshire East are also running a new Bus Saver discount scheme for young people aged 
16 to 19 who live in Cheshire East– please see the link below for details. 
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/public_transport/bus-passes-and-tickets/16-19-bus-
saver.aspx  
 
Please contact Mrs Trigg, our Business Manager on NTrigg@CongletonHigh.com if you 
have any queries about these bus services. 
 
 

Transport Bursary Fund 
 
We do not want the costs of transport to be a barrier to any student wishing to study with us 
in Congleton High Sixth Form.  We have therefore introduced a Transport Bursary Fund for 
Sixth Formers to ensure that any student entitled to financial support need not worry about 
this. 
 
If you travel to school by bus or incur other transport costs, you can make an application for 
support from summer term 2025 onwards.  Please provide any supporting evidence with 
your completed application form. After you enrol with us for September, we will confirm the 
amount of support to which you are entitled. Payments are made at the end of each half 
term, when evidence of costs incurred has been submitted to our Finance Office. 
 
Any student will be entitled to apply for a Transport Bursary if they meet the following criteria: 
 

• They are enrolled on a full-time course at Congleton High School Sixth Form 
 

• Their attendance is over 95%.  (Payments will be made at the end of each term but 
allocations can be reduced or withheld if attendance was below 95% in the 
preceding term). 

 
You can apply for our Transport Bursary via the link on the Student Support section of our 
website or by scanning the QR code below.  
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